January 16, 2024

## Call for Submissions - 2024 CTS Licence Reform - Proposed Changes

The Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner ("OBCCTC") has released the proposed changes to the upcoming 2024 Container Trucking Services ("CTS") Licence.

A 2024 CTS Licence Reform – Proposed Changes package has been posted on the OBCCTC website: Click here for the Link

The consultation package is provided for stakeholder discussion and submissions. A final licence package will be issued following the conclusion of the consultation.

OBCCTC will be accepting written submissions until **February 26, 2024**. Submissions can be sent at registrar@obcctc.ca. Please note that these submissions will be posted on the OBCCTC website.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Glen MacInnes

**BC Container Trucking Commissioner** 

Karm Jauhal

**Deputy BC Container Trucking Commissioner**